
 Dates to Remember 

Thursday 15th October Lego Club in Library from 1.20pm - 1.50pm.  All welcome. 

Friday 16th October EZ Lunch - hot and cold lunches ordered online (by 9:00am) and delivered today. 

Monday  19th October Sushi orders collected at 9.00am for Tuesday lunchtime delivery. 

Friday 16th October Pink Shirt Day. 

Friday  16th October Mihi Whakatau before hui, 9am, for new families to Bayswater. 

Tuesday 20th October Library Craft session from 1.20pm – 1.50pm.  All welcome. 

Tuesday  20th October Year 3/4 Football Tournament 

Friday 23rd October Peninsula Swimming Sports 

Monday 26th October Labour Day 

Tues – Fri 27th-30th October Scholastic Book Fair 

Tuesday 27th October Junky Monkeys session for all children 

Thursday 29th October Junky Monkeys session for all children 

Friday 30 October Clothing Share 3.00pm in the staffroom and hall foyer 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our saying for this week is: 
 

Kōrero Mai, Kōrero Atu, Mauri Tū, Mauri Ora - Speak Up, Stand Together, Stop Bullying 
 

Nau mai, haere mai!  Welcome to Term Four 2020, and to Alert Level One!  It has been great to see everyone back at school 
and already enjoying our many options for extra-curricular activities.  The sports’ teams are back practising, the library is open 
for crafts and Lego Club, the Road Patrollers are back out doing a great job,  Waterwise is due to start again soon, Chess Club 
has resumed and Choir and Kapa Haka are both ready to start on Friday.  Plus, Born to Move, Jess’ Just Dance, lunchtime 
sport, Enviro Team and much more are all options ready to give children an opportunity to participate in wider school life. 
  

It was exciting to meet as a whole school for assembly on Monday and we now look forward to having whānau join us for a real-
life Whānau hui on Friday at 9am! 
 

Pink Shirt Week 
This week is Pink Shirt Week and as our saying for this week says, we are learning to stand together to stop bullying.  An 
Upstander is someone who takes action when they see bullying occurring.  There are five Upstander actions: 
 

1. Awhi / support the person being bullied, let them know they’re not alone; 
2. Distract / interrupt the bullying somehow by suggesting another activity or helping them to leave the situation; 
3. Call It! If you feel safe to, let the person/s doing the bullying know it’s not OK; 
4. Leave and act – if you don’t feel safe stepping in, move away and catch-up with the person later. This lets them know that 

you saw what was happening and that you want to help; 
5. Get some other help. Support the person being bullied to get help from others. This could be any adult they trust. 
 

Board of Trustee Elections- Calling for Nominations 
Our school is governed by a democratically elected Board of Trustees.  These trustees make important 
decisions about our school's strategic direction, student achievement outcomes, resources, staffing and 
much more.  The School Trustee Mid Term Elections are being held this year, and we would welcome 
your involvement.  Being a trustee is an important and rewarding role.  Parents, families, whānau and 
people from the wider community can all be trustees.  We are always looking for a range of people with a 
variety of skills, experiences, and attributes who believe in making a positive difference to our children’s 
learning.  

 

If you're interested in standing for election or nominating someone you know, please contact the school office.  If you have any 
questions or would like to find out more about what is involved in being a trustee, please contact Marianne.  Nominations close 
at noon on Sunday 25th October.  Election Day is Friday, 27th November 2020. 
 

Week Three is a week to look forward to!  
The Scholastic Book Fair will be in the school library Tuesday to Friday in Week 3. You can purchase books for your family as 
well as for the school library if you choose. 
  

Junky Monkeys will be in to lead two outdoor sessions of Large Loose Parts play on 
the Tuesday and Thursday. Ann Langis, who leads Junky Monkeys, is a former  
Bayswater parent. A notice will be coming home today asking for your permission to  
take photos / videos which may be used in her promotional material. At staff meeting  
on Monday the teachers had some Professional Development with Ann on the learning  
that can achieved through such play. The photo is the staff experiencing some small  
loose parts play! 
 

Friday 30th is the Clothes Share. Bridget and her team have once again organised a fabulous opportunity for families to 
donate, as well as to pick up some clothing. They will set up in the staffroom and the hall foyer, everyone is welcome. No money 
is exchanged! All donations of clean, good quality clothing are still being collected. These can be brought to the office. 

Marianne Coldham 
 Acting Principal 

13th October 2020    



HappyHappyHappyHappy    BirthdayBirthdayBirthdayBirthday    to…to…to…to… 
Isabel Tyler 5yrs, Jonathan Coates 6yrs, Maikah Noble 11yrs,  

Armani Karanui-Brandt 9yrs and Oliver Gardyne 8yrs. 
We hope you have a wonderful time celebrating your special day with family and friends! 

 

Congratulations  to our students who received a certificate at assembly on Friday 25th September for:- 
 

Room 1 Tommy demonstrating personal excellence in maths. You have been putting in the mahi with your multiplication 
and division and it shows! You are such a good team mate in Problem Solving - tumeke Tommy!. 

 

Room 2 Harina demonstrating personal excellence in your writing. You experimented with descriptive language to write 
a wonderful camp poem. Tumeke! 

 

Room 3 Jayde showing personal excellence in maths. You have been sharing and explaining your strategies clearly 
for complex division problems. Tumeke! 

 

Room 4 Nathaniel demonstrating personal excellence by persevering to create a meaningful image which you shared and 
explained with pride. Tumeke!. 

 

Room 5 Noa taking pride in his learning and the learning of his friends by enthusiastically sharing our documentary 
footage with his whānau - mīharo! 

 

Room 6 Daniel broadening his writing topics and striving for personal excellence in beginning to write a variety of 
sentences. You are noticing and improving sentence starters in shared writing sessions. He whetu koe. 

 

Room 7 Arlo your excellent learning about similes.  You wrote some interesting similes to describe yourself, as well 
as the characters in the book, and you are even spotting similes during our stories!  He whetū koe!   

 

Room 8 Zaza the Bayswater value of resilience. You have settled in to new routines at Bayswater and are challenging 
yourself to think creatively. You persevered in order to write similes in poetry. Ka rawe! 

 

Room 9 Alex the Bayswater value of Hauora.  You sprinkle a little sunshine on everyone’s day and make Room 9 a 
happier place. Ka rawe!   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Community Notices 



 



 
Daylily Plants 
There will be a number of day lily plants available on Monday 19th October for anyone who would like to take 
some for their home gardens.  Please contact the school office if you would like them. 
 
 

Ecostore Plastic Return Programme 
Bayswater School has joined the ecostore Plastic Return Programme! Our recycling system is overloaded so the Ecostore want 
to ensure their bottles are remade into new bottles again and again.  There is an ecostore returns box in the foyer to put empty 
ecostore bottles.  We look forward to supporting this initiative along with our other recycling programmes. 
 
 

 


